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Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
The purpose of this Service Letter is to inform you that on December 31, 2025, our subcontractor 
THALES will stop the production of brand new FADEC B ECUs (Engine Control Unit) bearing the 
reference numbers: 

- 70BMK01010 and 70BMK01020 equipping ARRIEL 2B1A - Dual Channel ECU  
- 70BMC01010, 70BMC01020 and 70BMC01030 equipping ARRIEL 2C - Single Channel 

ECU 
- 70BMJ01000, 70BMJ01010, 70BMJ01020, 70BMJ01030 and 70BMJ01040 equipping 

ARRIEL 2C2CG - Dual Channel ECU 
If you need to procure one or more of these assets, please place a Last Buy Order before  
July, 26th 2024.  
Please note that all MRO and Standard Exchange services will be maintained as today, except 
brand new sales.  
We thank you for your understanding, if you have any questions, please contact your Front Office 
or Customer Sales Manager. 
Yours faithfully,  

 
J.F. ESCURET 

Technical Support Department 
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